
Notice of Public Hearing – League City, TX Amendment of Capital Recovery Fees for Roadway Facilities 

Public Notice is given to all persons in the City of League City, TX that a public hearing will be held on 
August 24, 2021 at 6:00 PM to solicit comments on the City’s proposed amendment of impact fees for 
roadway facilities which may be imposed for roadways within the City. 

 


